
Item No. 5 
 

SUNDERLAND HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD 18 September 2015 
 

FEEDBACK FROM THE HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE INTEGRATION BOARD 
 
Report of the Chair of the Health and Social Care Integration Board 
 
 
The Health and Social Care Integration Board has continued to meet under the new 
arrangements established by Health and Wellbeing Board to oversee the delivery of 
health and social care integration. 
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 25 June 2015 and 23 July 2015 are attached for 
information. At the meeting on 23 July, the Board had looked at the broader system 
and future planning and had considered the vision for the Better Care Fund and how 
the Board might develop as this work moved forward. 

 
The next meeting of the group was scheduled to take place on 10 September and 
would consider regular financial reports and funding opportunities for health and 
wellbeing. 
 
Recommendation 
 
The Health and Wellbeing Board is asked to note the update from the Health and 
Social Care Integration Board. 
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